
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                             

Tomorrow after school we will be holding a cake sale alongside a green 
theme non-uniform day. Children are invited to wear green in exchange for 
a £1 donation to the school bank account. All proceeds will go to Macmillan 
Cancer Support, an excellent charity that helps so many families. Your      
support is greatly appreciated and thank you to Miss Nicklin for organising 
this. Have a lovely weekend,  

                                                                                                                                                

 

                                                                                    

 
 

Newsletter No.4    

Black History Month                                                                                                      
October marks the launch of Black History Month,              
a special time to celebrate and learn about the rich                 
history, culture, and achievements of Black people. 
Throughout the month the children will enjoy activities 
designed to inspire curiosity, spark creativity, and 
deepen their understanding. We’re especially excited 
for our two days of immersive workshops next week 
where the children will have the opportunity to                   
connect with history through performance and art.  

 
Harvest Service  
Our Harvest Service will take place on Friday 17th October, to support this, 
we will be holding a Non-Uniform Day on Friday 10th October, where              
donations for Harvest will be gratefully received. Please see the attached 
poster for suggested donation items. All contributions will be sent to The 
Well Foodbank in Tipton. 

After School Clubs  
Our After School Clubs  have  now started and we do have a few places               
remaining in some of the clubs. If your child would like a place, please ask at 
the school office. Clubs will finish at 4.30pm and the children should be             
collected from the  school hall.  
 

GREEN THEME NON -UNIFORM DAY FRIDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER  
 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 97% 98% 

97% 95% 94% 97% 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Frankie Huxley Nathaniel Odejimi 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 5 Year 5 

Principal Awards 

YR Laura Charkot 

Y1 Ivy Stone 

Y2 Elisha jikeme 

Y3 Wesley Young 

Y4 Rae-Leigh Osbourne 

Y5 Adalinde-Eve Fletcher 

Y6 Arabella Wheeler 

29th September Year 4 Wolverhampton Art 
Gallery Visit 

1st October Y1-Y4 Black History Month 
Workshops 

2nd October Y5-Y6 Black History Month 
Workshops 

9th October Whole School Flu 
Vaccinations 

24th October School closes for half term 

3rd November School re-opens 

19th December School closes for Christmas 
holidays 

5th January 
2026 

School re-opens 

13th February School closes for half term 

23rd February School re-opens 

27th March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

13th April School re—opens 

4th May Bank Holiday– school closed 

22nd May School closes for half term– 
2 weeks 

8th June School re-opens 

17th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


